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We are pleased to present you Croatian co-working and the study visit in Zadar. 

 

 

The Association of Trades and Crafts - host organisation - organized a visit to Business Incubator and Regional 

Development Agency of Zadar Cointy, organization established by the local government in order to stimulate and 

strength local micro and small business. Zadar County Development Agency gave appropriate information regarding 

economic activities and cooperation among local stakeholders.  

 

 
 

 

Representatives of HUB Zagreb presented their model of co-working ( http://hubzagreb.tumblr.com/ ).  

 

The HUB is designed to facilitate the creation of sustainable impact through collaboration. Whether you are 

already working on a concrete project, have the first sparks of an innovative idea or just the intention to contribute your 

time, energy and talent to make a positive difference, the HUB provides a carefully curetted experience to help take 

your initiative to the next level. The HUB hosts a variety of events, workshops and innovation labs to foster 

collaborative learning. Get inspired and connected. The HUB is uniquely designed spaces that offer a creative 

environment as well as a professional infrastructure to work, meet, learn and connect. They combine the best of a 

trusted community, business incubator and the comforts of home. The HUB provides a community of like-minded 

peers, partners and investors who exchange thoughts, build collaborative initiatives and advance their projects. It 

gathers entrepreneurial people with a common vision for a better world.  

 

We advice you to watch the video: The Hub - Get Ready: http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2frIvdnmfMQ 

 

 

 
 

In the next newsletter we will present you co-working from another country. If you have any questions about 

the project and co-working, please do not hesitate to contact us: sekretariat@cciip.pl 


